			Role of Priests in Our Schools
Webinar Series









			Dear Catholic School Leaders,

NCEA is excited to announce three upcoming webinars that focus on exploring the significant role of the priest in the school environment.

These webinars aim to facilitate a meaningful discussion about the vital contribution of priests and religious leaders in our schools. Their insights and guidance are essential for our school community's spiritual growth and each student's holistic development.


										The Priest in the High School
Thursday, December 14, 2023, 1 PM ET 
This presentation is intended for priests and any school personnel working with priests and bishops looking to assign a priest to the high school apostolate. 




			Register here

	































										Understanding Some Roles of Priests in Parish Schools: Defining Relationships
Tuesday, January 9, 2024, 3:30 PM ET 
This webinar will be valuable for priests, school board members and any school personnel working with priests in parish schools, especially school principals and aspiring school principals.



			Register here

	































										Understanding Some Roles of Priests in Parish Schools: Defining the School Mission
Tuesday, February 8, 2024, 3:30 PM ET 
This session focuses on collaborative efforts between pastors, school board members and school personnel, providing essential insights for priests, school principals and aspiring leaders.



			Register here

	







































			In faith and unity,

Your NCEA Team









